
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: electric vehicle mandate
Date: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 4:22:49 PM

From: Carol Kinsley <cjkinsley@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 3:45 PM
To: Carney, John (MailBox Resources) <John.Carney@delaware.gov>; Richardson, Bryant L (LegHall)
<Bryant.Richardson@delaware.gov>
Cc: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>; State Rep. Danny Short
<contact@delawarestatehouse.com>; Jesse Vanderwende <jessevanderwende@yahoo.com>;
Pettyjohn, Brian (LegHall) <Brian.Pettyjohn@delaware.gov>
Subject: electric vehicle mandate
I vehemently oppose the electric vehicle mandate being imposed upon Delawareans. It makes little
sense for a variety of reasons, especially the cost to purchase and maintain such a vehicle. We
already have to cut back on power usage on summer afternoons, and sometimes go without power
for extended stretches in the winter. I remember being without power or heat for a solid week
following an ice storm!

The choice of vehicle should be up to the individual. 

I’m doing my part, as best I can, to save the planet. I recycle, compost, reuse, repurpose. 

Please do not let these zero emissions standards proceed!

Carol Kinsley
Seaford, Delaware
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